
This letter will represent you a written request 
for removal from Triplex 3 A to a 
bungalow. Previously personally contacted the german representative in 
charge of billeting, Mr. Glattfelder, who promised 
permission and approval of removal to a bungalow on or 
about duly 1. 

At this time I asked and recieved no favorable 
response. Then I took the matter up again with Mr. Gurke 
with no satisfaction. 

However I apreciate their cooperation, but not 
recieving favorable results have resorted to your dis—
cretion and assistance. I have three boys, aged 7 , 4 and 2 
years, and my wife is expecting another child within 
a few months. — Therefor the necessity for more living 
space and the comfort for my wife under these trying 
circunstances. I would appreciate you giving this matter 
your kind attention and please advise me of your decision. 
If convenient, I can matter over with you perso—
nally for any other necessary information you may desire. 
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